
 

 
 

Announcement of the Royal Thai Consulate - General, Los Angeles 

No. 6/2561 

The Selected Candidates of the Thai American Leadership Project (TALP) 2018 

………………….……………………………. 

The Royal Thai Consulate - General, Los Angeles, and TALP selection 

committee have considered the applications and interviewed qualified candidates.  

The selected candidates to participate in TALP are as follows: 

1. Ms. Thanaporn Meephettarn 

  2. Ms. Pornpailin Patimavirujh 

  3. Ms. Onnicha Wimer 

  4. Mr. Thakdanai Nikamhang 

  5. Ms. Arunee Nutrak 

  6. Ms. Christen Capobianco 

The selected candidates will be contacted directly for further information on TALP 

and program. 

 

Royal Thai Consulate - General,  

      Los Angeles 

     May 1, 2018 

 


